
 
 
 
Dear Members, 
 
We have been informed about the new law on the posting of workers entering into 
force in Luxembourg recently. The new provisions bring a number of obligations 
especially to foreign transport operators posting workers to Luxembourg such as 
preregistration, the need to keep documents on board of the vehicle, appoint a 
representative in Luxembourg etc. Apparently only pure transit operations are 
exempted.  
 
You will find all the relevant information under 
http://www.itm.lu/en/home/faq/ddt/detachement/le-detachement-de-salaries-de-
le.html#anchor98f100a3-6947-42af-ad53-11a402d7e951 
 
 (EN, FR, DE) and in the attached note from IRU Member Association CLC. 
 
Best regards 
 
Jan Nemec 
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